


 

years’.  Due to there being a small number of deaths by firearms, per year, over the past 10 
years, the information provided will potentially be identifiable to the reader. 

5. Furthermore, the Committee is unable to provide a response to your third request ‘the 
number of deaths reported in the answer to my second question, where the perpetrator was 
a firearm licence holder at the time of the violence’. The Committee does not hold 
information on licence status unless it has been provided by the police, or unless it has 
been specifically sought (which would be for an internal purpose rather than to provide it to 
a third party). We would suggest that you seek this information from the police. 

6. If you wish to provide a response to this letter, please contact us by emailing 
info@hqsc.co.nz. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr Janice Wilson 
Chief Executive 
 

 

 




